
Philanthropy plays a pivotal role at St Cross, helping the 
College attract exceptional students from all backgrounds 
and foster the best possible environment for intellectual 
and personal development.

This year, your philanthropy will go even further. 
Gifts will be doubled in value* thanks to a generous 
matching contribution from friend of the College  
David Scrymgeour. 
While you can give to any cause at St Cross,  
David’s support will endow a new Community Bursary, 
rewarding our students’ community involvement, 
leadership and entrepreneurship. 

To make a gift, scan the QR code above or visit www.stx.ox.ac.uk/giving 
For full details of the matching gift, visit www.stx.ox.ac.uk/matching

Make a Gift

One of the main roles of the Development Office is to foster 
your connection with the College and our 6,000-strong 
global community of St Crossers. We would be delighted 
to send you event invitations, the termly e-newsletter and 
publications such as Crossword.  

We would also be glad to hear about any news and career 
developments on your end.

Update Your 
Contact Details

You can update your contact and business details via a short online form, which can be accessed using 
the QR code above or by visiting http://q-r.to/StXUpdate

For more information or for help with any questions please contact our Development Team at: 
development@stx.ox.ac.uk

The film wrap that your St Cross College publication has arrived in is made using natural biopolymers, 
consisting mainly of potato and maize starch which is fully sustainable. There is no polythene in this product 
so when it degrades there are NO microplastics left in the soil/watercourse. It conforms to EN13432 so it’s 
fully compostable in your household compost heap. In theory it could be put in your council garden waste or 
food waste bin but not all councils will accept it so you would need to check with your local council. 

*Single gifts will be matched 1:1; regular (monthly, quarterly, annual) gifts will have the first year matched.




